
Dear Liberty Christian Academy Parents,  
 
We are writing to inform you about an assembly that will be taking place at Liberty 
Christian Academy on Tuesday, November 19th.  BreakDown STL is a peer-to-peer 
organization that educates, equips, and empowers young adults in the St. Louis region 
by addressing mental health, abuse, and addictions that are at an all-time high. They 
pursue their mission of transformative youth development through community and 
school engagement.  
 
This premier assembly addresses high-risk youth trends that contain images or material 
that could be triggering and/or sensitive to viewers. Self-harm, suicide, violence, and 
abuse (substance, verbal, physical, and sexual) are just a few topics mentioned. 
BreakDown STL uses several different approaches to addressing these issues. 
Students are engaged, educated, and entertained through music, dance, drama, 
inspirational speaking, digital media, and more.  
 
BreakDown STL is a community outreach program which is primarily funded by 
donations.  As a result, they rely on the generous donations of individuals and 
corporations to cover their costs.  With that in mind, we hope that you will consider 
blessing them in some way.  For more information, or if you would like to help support 
BreakDown STL by making a donation, please click here:  BreakDownSTL.org 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

 

If you do not wish for your student to participate in this assembly, please return the 
bottom half of this form with your signature to the teacher or the office, or email Mr. 
Smith at dsmith@lcaeagles.com to ask questions or to opt out.      

I request that my student ___________________________________, be excused from 
the assembly on Tuesday, November 19th.  

Parent/Guardian signature:________________________________________________ 
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